DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

TO: Planning Commission
FROM: Planning Staff
SUBJECT: Agoura Village Policy Committee Appointments

DATE: January 20, 2011

Staff is requesting the selection of two (2) Planning Commission members to serve on the Agoura
Village Policy Committee during the 2011 calendar year: :

The Agoura Village Policy Committee consists of two (2) Planning Commissioners and two (2)

 Councilmembers. The committee advises staff on policy issues related to the processing of pending
development applications within the Agoura Village Specific Plan area. The committee will meet on
an as-needed basis. Commissioners Buckley Weber and Moses served on the committee in 2010.

In previous years Planning Commission members also served on the Art in Public Places Committee
and the General Plan Advisory Committee. However, the City Council has disbanded these
committees as the newly appointed Cultural Arts Council will now be reviewing public art
proposals, and the General Plan Update has been completed.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends the Planning Commission select two (2) members to serve on the Agoura Village
Policy Committee during the 2011 calendar year.




